
You're Invited to Our Family Science 

Workshop! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Family Science Workshop! Join us for a fun-filled 

day of exploration and learning. 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Location: Community Center, 123 Science Ave, Hometown 

Get ready for hands-on experiments, engaging activities, and opportunities to unleash your inner 

scientist! 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure we have enough materials for everyone. 

We look forward to a day of science and fun with you! 

Best Regards, 

The Family Science Workshop Team 


